
Position: Room Parent Coordinator 
 

 
Your Name:  Amanda Trenck  

 
Number of children enrolled at BFA:  3 

 
Grade of each child:  2nd, Kindie & Pre-School  

 
How long your family has been at BFA?  4 years  

 
How many PTO meetings have you attended in 2017-2018? - All but 1 

 
Why are you interested in serving on the BFA PTO? - I am interested in serving on the BFA PTO because 
I enjoy being a part of such an amazing group of people that are all so dedicated to the best interests of 
BFA. I have been a part of the PTO every year since my children have attended BFA and have really 
enjoyed the different roles and positions I have had. I enjoy being preset in the school and helping 
where I am needed. I enjoy the friendships and great people that I have met thru the PTO. I enjoy being 
a part of such a large, important group of people who make a huge difference for our children at BFA. I 
really love how the PTO members all know each other and are all willing to help each other out, even if 
it's not in our specific role. I enjoy being a part of such a wonderful group of people and enjoy helping 
provide amazing extras for our students and staff at BFA.   

 
Why do you think you would be a good fit for this position? - I believe I would be a good fit for this 
position because I have been a Room Parent for three years including this school year where I am 
currently a Room Parent for two separate classrooms. I understand exactly what needs to be done as a 
Room Parent and have successfully organized and put on dozens of class parties, raised money for 
teachers’ gifts and helped the teachers with any additional requests they have needed. I feel very 
confident that I will be able to manage the large group of Room Parents and assist them to be 
successful. I know exactly what this role involves and I am willing to put the hours into building and 
supporting all the Room Parents. I get questions frequently from fellow Room Parents as how to handle 
certain situations or to clarify certain directions and I always know the answer and help point them in 
the right direction. I do feel like this would be a seamless transition as I know exactly how to be 
successful in this role. Over my three years in a Room Parent position, I have learned a lot and know 
exactly what works best to be a successful Room Parent where teachers enjoy coming to you for help 
and parents trust and engage in the emails and requests that are sent. I am highly organized and 
efficient at getting things done the right way the first time, which I feel like is a very important part of 
this position.  

 
Is there any other information you would like to share? I enjoy helping at the school and being 
involved. I have volunteered over 100+ hours last school year and will be over 120+ volunteer hours this 
year. I am willing to put the time in to be successful in the Room Parent Chair position and would love to 
be given the opportunity to do so. 

 


